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April 17, 2023 

 

Dear Armada Area School Families,   

We are required to add two school days to the calendar.  School districts are allowed six snow days and 

the district used eight snow days this school year.  We applied for a state waiver, but were denied.  

Therefore, June 5th and 6th (Monday and Tuesday) are now half school days for students and become 

exam days for secondary students.  June 1st and 2nd will now be full days of school.   

There is pending litigation against the state because they denied numerous waiver requests this school 

year.  If the litigation is successful, we will return to our original calendar dates.  However, we have to 

plan accordingly with our new calendar.  We will update families if anything happens with the litigation. 

If you have any questions, ideas, or concerns, my door is open.  I can be reached via email at 

mmusary@armadaschools.org or by phone at 586-784-2112. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Michael G. Musary, Ed.S. 
Superintendent of Schools 
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